
I am writing as an independent restaurant owner who has professionally and personally been 
devastated by this pandemic. I appreciate all you are doing to help us in this time of crisis, and am asking 
that you please push through this effort for us with all the might you can. 
 
Third party delivery companies are profiting off of small restaurants like ours, who can’t afford to lose 
any more than we already have. Their commission should be capped at 10% for the duration of this 
pandemic. 
 
Cocktails-to-go is another lifeline that we need to extend to bars and restaurants that need every source 
of revenue possible right now. 
 
Thank you for all you are doing, and for all you can still do to help us.  
 
Best, 
Summer 
 

Summer Triato   
West | Union/Pine  
O 503.208.2852 | C 503.610.2010 
 
 

http://www.westportland.com/
http://www.unionpine.com/

